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BAR	ASSOCIATION	AWARDS	OUTSTANDING	YOUNG	LAWYER	AWARD	
	

At	the	Annual	Meeting	of	the	
Westmoreland	Bar	Association,	on	April	
1,	2019	Timothy	R.	Miller	was	recognized	
as	the	Outstanding	Young	Lawyer.	This	
award	is	given	to	the	young	lawyer	who	
best	exemplifies	outstanding	leadership	
and	distinguished	service	to	the	legal	
profession	and	the	community.	
	
Attorney	Miller	has	been	a	member	of	
the	Westmoreland	Bar	since	2012.	He	is	
the	immediate	Past	Chair	of	the	WBA	
Young	Lawyers	Committee,	and	a	
member	of	both	the	Pennsylvania	Bar	
Association	and	the	Armstrong	Bar	
Association.		
	
An	associate	with	the	law	firm	of	
DeBernardo,	Antoniono,	McCabe	&	Davis,	Attorney	Miller	focuses	his	practice	in	the	areas	of	
litigation,	municipal	law,	estate	planning/administration	and	family	law.	he	earned	a	B.S.	from	
American	University	and	his	law	degree	from	Duquesne	University	School	of	Law.	He	currently	
serves	as	the	solicitor	for	Apollo	Borough,	Gilpin	Township,	Bethel	Township,	the	New	Florence-
St.	Clair	Township	Sanitary	Authority	and	the	Armstrong	County	Prison	Board.	Attorney	Miller	
also	serves	as	Assistant	District	Attorney	with	the	Armstrong	County	District	Attorney's	office	
He	is	a	member	of	the	Pennsylvania	Bar	Association,	Westmoreland	Bar	Association	and	the	
Armstrong	County	Bar	Association.	
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Vice	President	Avolio	(left)	presents	the	Outstanding	Young	Lawyer	award	to	Timothy	Miller.	
	
	
	
 

 


